London SW1H 9EX

Clive House **T** 0300 123 1231 70 Petty France **Textphone** 0161 618 8524 enquiries@ofsted.gov.uk www.gov.uk/ofsted



Sir Martyn Oliver His Majesty's Chief Inspector

25 March 2024

Mrs Debbie Hayes Headteacher Caverstede Nursery School Caverstede Road Walton Peterborough Cambridgeshire PE4 6EX

Our ref: 503752

Dear Mrs Hayes

I am writing to say how pleased I am that Caverstede Nursery School has retained its outstanding judgement following its most recent Ofsted inspection.

The inspection framework sets a high bar for being judged outstanding, which makes it a challenging and exacting standard to achieve. I would therefore like to commend you and your team on your exceptional work. I hope that you and your whole school community are very proud.

I wish you every success in the months and years ahead.

With very best wishes.

Yours sincerely

Sir Martyn Oliver

Martyn

His Majesty's Chief Inspector